

2020 Festival Cancelled

As you are aware, our 35th Anniversary Festival was postponed due to the COVID-19 virus. We continue to be in consultation with health and government officials regarding any developments and plans for large gatherings in the near future. Based on the recommendations and information provided, the Board of Directors has decided to cancel all plans for postponement and focus our efforts on the 2021 Festival.

The health and safety of our staff, volunteers, and visitors is our top priority.

In the meantime, we will continue to celebrate our 35th anniversary virtually with videos of cultural performances, cooking demos and highlights of past festivals.

Thank you to everyone for your understanding and cooperation.

Stay safe, we will all get through this together!

Save the date for next year's festival - May 28 - 30, 2021









